
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

  
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                               Friday 26th April 2024 

       

YEAR 4 ORIENTEERING EVENT, DEARNE HIGH, FRIDAY 10TH MAY 2024 

 

We have been asked to attend the above event on Friday 10th May at the Dearne High. The event will take place 

during the school day from 9.30am – 11.30am and all of Year 4 will be attending. 

 

The children will be supervised by school staff who will accompany the children from Heather Garth Academy to the 

Dearne High and back again. Unfortunately, on this occasion parents/carers are not allowed to attend.   

Your child will need to come to school in their PE kit (see below) and bring their uniform for when they return to 

school. 

 

PE Kit including a jumper. 
Trainers (Your child MUST have trainers to take part in the event.) 
A waterproof coat 
A water bottle 
 

Please complete the attached consent form and return to school no later than Tuesday 7th May 2024. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Little 
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